Jody Castle

From: Inge Wilson

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 10:10 PM

To: Jody Castle

Subject: RE: Request for Conference Centre

Hope & District Recreation Commission Attention : Dennis Adamson, Chair

I am writing on behalf of the non-profit organization, Friends of the Hope Library, to request the use of the Hope Conference Centre facilities on the evening of Friday, March 8th, 2019 for the purpose of hosting our annual Quiz Night fundraising event.

The Friends of the Hope Library is comprised of volunteers that assist the Hope Library in promoting and improving its services to the community. We encourage gifts, endowments and donations to the Hope Library as well as raising the awareness of library services amongst local politicians and other community members. Our most recent donation to the Hope Library was \$2,600.00 for new tables.

The Friends of the Hope Library raises funds to support our activities via two annual major fund raising events – our annual Book Sale in November and our annual Quiz Night held in either February or March.

Interest in our annual Quiz Night has been growing. Last year we sold out 2 weeks before our event and fit in the maximum number of teams that could be accommodated within the confines of the Hope Library. So in 2019 we would like to grow our event by accepting more teams and therefore need to move into a larger space. Thus our request to use the Conference Centre.

Since we do not know how many additional teams we can attract to our event, we would very much appreciate it if the rental fee for the Conference Centre could be waived for this year. Then, if we are successful in growing our event, we would be interested in booking the Conference Centre in subsequent years and may also be in a position to pay a fee for the facility.

Thank you for considering this request. Please also consider entering a team of Commission members and/or a team of Recreation staff members in this event. It is a fun, social event that allows everyone to compete for the Hope Highbrow Award trophy and bragging rights for a year!

Sincerely,

Inge Wilson,
President
Friends of the Hope Library

Sent from Mail for Windows 10